
Japanese Cheong Song Hwe Meeting  
Dusseldorf, Germany, 14. – 15. September 2013 

 

 

22 Japanese Members including three from Italy and one from Austria gathered together on this weekend in 
Dusseldorf Germany. Each German community sent at least one representative to communicate on the 
national level. One CIG youth missionary, Miss Takae Iso gave the preparation procedure of applying the visa 
by Skype connection. 

Agenda of the discussion: Tribal Messiah mission, CIG youth missionary, Testimonies 

After the meeting the members from other German communities and Italy and Austria were welcomed by 
the local Japanese families ‘homes and stayed there. 

At the Service on Sunday we received the words from European Rev. Young Shik An.  

We feel connected with Italy and Austria and will exchange our experiences more and more in the future. 
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